BVL CAPTAIN’S MEETING MINUTES October 6/14
Executive  Attendees: Indru Gidvani, Maria Arbelo, Margaret Lundrigan, Leo Hauser, Theresa Le, Liz Rossi
Start Time: 7:09pm

Introduction of executives and key volunteers

Overview-Indru

-number of teams this year slightly down

-we will accept more teams on Tuesday (non spiking) and Wednesday (women)

Communications, Website-Indru
-review of website functionality 

-website includes facebook and twitter (we still need assistance here)

-good use has been made of the “players forum” including general postings

-weather cancellations will be posted on the website if there is time

-last minute cancellations we will contact captain and co-captain by email (occasionally by phone)

-captains must inform the team
Facilities and Scheduling-Indru
-3 week alignment for Thursday teams, 2 weeks for Tuesday and Wednesday

-explanation of alignment i.e.; teams up and down ladder each week

-respect must be shown for all facilities and their custodial staff-permits are difficult to acquire

-any damage to equipment at gym facilities will be paid by the offending team

-no children under 18 years old in gyms

-all players must remove boots before entering the gym and leave them in the hall

-teams must enter the school using the correct door (we will provide information-now posted on the website)
- door monitors will be posted at some schools if requested

-reminder that teams should check the schedule to confirm time and location the day before games

Standings-Liz
-alignment explained in detail

-teams and players should check for any discrepancies in scores immediately, including team name, date and night of play

-stats will be posted on Sunday evenings

Clinics and Open Gyms, Social-Theresa
-clinics announced

-4 weeks for beginners classes and 4 weeks for intermediate players will be offered in November

Rule Refresher-Indru

-default times are  5min. 1st default, next 5min. 2nd default, third  5min. 3 (final) game default

-net rule –use old net rule i.e. no touching the net

-rosters will be due the first night of regular play-players must be confirmed on team
-all substitute players must be listed on the roster

-email from Maria to remind teams with a possible fine of $25 for teams that do not comply

-all protests must be noted by referee or onsite before the start of game

-teams may not play more men than women (Tuesday Reverse 4’s may use ghost rule)
-Thursday night you may also use the ghost rule -3 men 2 women with team starting with an 11 point deficit

-teams may borrow players from one tier above or any below but no more than 2 players borrowed each game

-all players borrowed must be on a current roster

Referees-Marg.

-recently trained referees will be attending pick up for some practical experience

-15 new refs, 12 of them high school being trained  to start this year
-younger new referees may not all be fully trained until Christmas
-only team captain may approach the ref or dispute a call

-bad behaviour or swearing at referee may result in ejection from the gym or fine of $25

First 5 registered teams were announced and received a prize.

Adjourn: 8:10pm.
